SAUSALITO MARIN CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

Superintendent: Itoco Garcia, Ed.D.
Board of Trustees: Ida Green(President), Bonnie Hough, Alena Maunder, Lisa
Bennett, Yasmine McGrane

August 30, 2021
Dear Bayside MLK Nevada Street Campus Family:

We have been made aware that a student in your child’s grade level (Kindergarten) has tested positive for
COVID-19, and your child may have been exposed. | am working closely with Marin County Public Health
to ensure the health and safety of our students. Out of an abundance of caution, Marin County Public
Health will be at the Bayside MLK Nevada Street Campus this Wednesday, September 1st to conduct
free rapid testing for your child at the school - we need your permission to do this testing. Please sign
the consent form below and have your child bring it to school Tuesday or Wednesday of this week. If
your child develops any symptoms this week, please contact David Finnane at dfinnane@smcsd.org or
415-686-6060 immediately.

We will follow up with any further information as necessary.
Sincerely,
David Finnane

Co-Principal
BMLK - Nevada Street

COVID-19 Testing Consent Agreement

Student Name: Date of Birth:

Parent Guardian Name: Phone:

Consent for Testing and Results Sharing (Both student and parent/guardian should sign)

l, , give consent for my child to access COVID-19 testing without my being present
and | agree that my child’s results will be shared with the parent / guardian; Marin Health and Human
Services; and Bayside MLK / SMCSD.

Parent/Guardian Signature Date:
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August 30, 2021
Querida Familia de |la Bayside MLK - Nevada Street Campus:

Se nos ha informado que un estudiante en el nivel de grado (Kindergarten) de su hijo ha dado positivo al
COVID-19 vy su hijo puede haber estado expuesto. Bayside MLK /SMCSD estan trabajando en estrecha
colaboracién con Marin County Public Health para asegurar la salud y seguridad de nuestros estudiantes.
Por precauciéon, Marin County Public Health estara a BMLK en 1 de Septiembre para realizar pruebas
rapidas gratuitas para su hijo en la escuela. Necesitamos su permiso para esta prueba. Por favor firme el
formulario de consentimiento de abajo y pida a su hijo que lo traiga a la escuela el lunes. Si su hijo
presenta algln sintoma, por favor contacte a la oficina de la escuela.

Haremos un seguimiento con cualquier informacioén adicional si es necesario.
Atentamente,
David Finnane

Co-Principal
BMLK - Nevada Street

Formulario de Consentimiento para Prueba COVID-19

Nombre del Estudiante: Fecha de Nacimiento:

Nombre de Padre/Tutor: Teléfono:

Consentimiento para realizar pruebas y compartir resultados (Ambos el padre/estudiante deben
firmar

Yo, , doy permiso para que mi hijo acceda a las pruebas de COVID-19 sin que yo
esté presente y acepto que los resultados de mi hijo se compartiran con el padre/tutor; Salud y Servicios
Humanos de Marin; y BMLK / SMCSD.

Firma del Padre/Tutor Fecha:




SAUSALITO MARIN CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

Superintendent: Itoco Garcia, Ed.D.
Board of Trustees: Ida Green(President), Bonnie Hough, Alena Maunder, Lisa
Bennett, Yasmine McGrane

August 26, 2021
Dear 7th and 8th Grade Bayside Martin Luther King Jr. Academy Parents/Guardians and Staff:

The health and safety of our students and staff is our top priority. This letter is to inform you that a
student or staff member in your child’s cohort at Bayside Martin Luther King Jr. Academy has tested
positive for COVID-19. The last date of known exposure to the classroom was August 25, 2021.

Should Public Health need more information, they will contact you. In the meantime, Public Health advises
that you immediately monitor your child for symptoms to the greatest extent possible. Your child may
attend classes.

Although it is not required, we recommend that you test your child on or after August 31, 2021. Free testing
will be available across the street from the school at the Marin City Health and Wellness Clinic. We will
follow up with exact details on Monday, August 30, 2021.

If you have any health-related questions, please refer to the Covid Handbook in your First Day Packet and
contact your healthcare provider or Public Health at (415) 473-7191.

Thank you for your prompt response to this matter.

Sincerely,

Eveta Jackson

Co-Principal

Bayside Martin Luther King Jr. Academy
Phillips Campus

Marin Public Health, CDC & Marin County Office of Education Resources:
e Marin Public Health: (415) 473-7191 | Link: https://coronavirus.marinhhs.org/
e Visit MCOE Rethinking Schools Website with updated information
(https://bit.ly/MCOERethinkingSchools)
e Other Resources:
o August 14, 2020 Marin County Public Health Guided Return to Site-Based Classroom
Instruction (Comprehensive School Resource Document)
May 20, 2020 Public Health Emergency Isolation Order
May 20, 2020 Public Health Emergency Quarantine Order
New Testing Guidelines
CQOVID-19 Guidance: At Home Quarantine and Isolation Safety
CDC Appendices- Glossary of Terms
CDC Exposure Risk

200 Phillips Drive, Marin City, CA 94965 ~ Phone (415) 332-3190 ~ Fax (415) 332-9643
www.smcsd.org

O O O O O O



https://coronavirus.marinhhs.org/
https://bit.ly/MCOERethinkingSchools
https://www.marinschools.org/cms/lib/CA01001323/Centricity/Domain/154/FINAL.A%20Marin%20County%20Public%20Health.Comprehensive%20School%20Resource%20Document.pdf
https://www.marinschools.org/cms/lib/CA01001323/Centricity/Domain/154/FINAL.A%20Marin%20County%20Public%20Health.Comprehensive%20School%20Resource%20Document.pdf
https://coronavirus.marinhhs.org/public-health-emergency-isolation-order-52020
https://coronavirus.marinhhs.org/public-health-emergency-quarantine-order-52020
https://coronavirus.marinhhs.org/providers
https://coronavirus.marinhhs.org/sites/default/files/2020-12/quarantineandisolation-final2020.12.04_0.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/php/contact-tracing/contact-tracing-plan/appendix.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/php/public-health-recommendations.html

SAUSALITO MARIN CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

Superintendent: Itoco Garcia, Ed.D.
Board of Trustees: Ida Green(President), Bonnie Hough, Alena Maunder, Lisa Bennett,
Yasmine McGrane

Date: August 31, 2021

Dear 8th Grade (Cohort A) Bayside Martin Luther King Jr. Academy Parents/Guardians and Staff:

The health and safety of our students and staff is our top priority. This letter is to inform you that a student or
staff member in your child’s classroom at Bayside Martin Luther King Jr. Academy has tested positive for
COVID-19. The last date of known exposure to the classroom was August 30, 2021. Your child has been
identified as a close contact of the positive person. Because everyone was masked, close contacts are eligible
for modified quarantine.

Cohort A Schedule: Period 1 - English, Period 2- Social Studies, Period 3- Academic Workshop (Holcomb), Period
4- Academic Workshop (Scripps), Period 5- Math, Period 6- PE, Period 7- Science, Period 8- Elective

VACCINATED: If your child is fully vaccinated (It has been 14 days or more since their second shot) your child
may continue to attend school. They should get tested for COVID-19 5 days after the exposure. Please provide
proof of vaccination to your school if you have not already done so.

NOT VACCINATED OR PARTIALLY VACCINATED: If your child is not fully vaccinated, they may continue to
attend school during the quarantine period. They may not attend any extracurricular, sports, social, or community
activities including afterschool programs and child care in the 8 days after the exposure. They must remain fully
masked at school and must get a COVID-19 test on Day 5 (September 4, 2021) after exposure. Free testing will
be available across the street from the school at the Marin City Health and Wellness Clinic. Modified quarantine
will end on Day 8 (September 7, 2021) if the test is negative.

Watch your child for symptoms of COVID-19. If your child develops symptoms of COVID-19 (cough - shortness of
breath / difficulty breathing - loss of taste or smell, fever (100.4°F/38°C or higher) or chills « sore throat - diarrhea
- congestion/runny nose), they must be tested for COVID-19 or evaluated by a healthcare provider. If not, they
must stay at home and isolate for at least 10 days. If your child tests positive, please contact your school
immediately.

If you have any health-related questions, please refer to the Covid Handbook in your First Day Packet and
contact your healthcare provider or Public Health at (415) 473-7191.

Thank you for your prompt response to this matter.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Eveta Jackson

Co-Principal

Bayside Martin Luther King Jr. Academy
Phillips Campus

Marin Public Health, CDC & Marin County Office of Education Resources:
e Marin Public Health: https://coronavirus.marinhhs.org/
e Visit MCOE Rethinking Schools Website with updated information (https://bit.ly/MCOERethinkingSchools)

RETHINKING SCHOOLS: A PUBLIC HEALTH GUIDED RETURN TO SITE-BASED CLASSROOM INSTRUCTION
IN THE AGE OF COVID-19
Marin County Office of Education | 1111 Las Gallinas Avenue | San Rafael, CA 94903

https://www.marinschools.org | RapidResponse@marinschools.org
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